
Dayton’s Largest Dining Patios To Open This Friday 

TJ Chumps is excited to once again provide a family friendly dining experience to our community. This 
Friday, May 15th, Dayton’s largest outdoor patios will be open again to the public with full service. Due to 
the generous size of our inside dining room we will be able to safely reopen that section as well on May 
21st. However, our #1 priority continues to be the health and safety of our patrons and employees, as well 
as continuing to make your TJ Chumps experience an enjoyable one. 

We ask that anyone experiencing the symptoms of COVID-19 please not enter the building. A list of these 
symptoms will be posted at every door. Any employee that experiences these symptoms will be asked to 
stay home for a period of 14 days. TJ Chumps will also be supplying each employee with a face mask, 
taking their temperature before they enter the building and requiring our employees to wash their hands 
immediately after arriving for their shift. We have prepared a thorough cleaning protocol that will be done 
before, during and after dining hours. 

We are also proud to announce a partnership with local Miamisburg business, C Pathe, which will allow 
us to be at the forefront of safety as well as provide you with the most authentic restaurant experience in 
the Miami Valley area. The new innovative barriers provide the highest level of safety, with the lowest 
impact on your dining experience. 

We are doing our best to ensure that our guests are able to follow the social distancing practices. Tables 
will be placed 6 feet apart and any booths that cannot be moved will be separated with a plastic barrier. 
The tables will not contain any items such as condiments or signage. Condiments will be served as 
needed and in disposable containers. Our menus will also be disposable and will be thrown away after 
each use. Parties of more than 6 will not be able to be seated together. Until further notice, our 
games and prize dispensers will be turned off or labeled ‘out of service’. 

TJ Chumps will also take the liberty of placing 6 feet markings on the floor of the host stand, outside 
areas and in the restrooms. To avoid crowding in our entryway we are also looking into placing our host 
stand in a larger area.  

We thank you for your patience as we establish these new guidelines. We also cannot thank you enough 
for the overwhelming support during these last few weeks. TJ Chumps looks forward to opening again 
and seeing the faces of our patrons that we’ve missed so much.


